Poor Academic Practice Report
The below communication should be sent via email to Faculty Investigation Committee Executive Officer, using the email address appropriate for your Faculty: ai-bus@uow.edu.au; ai-eis@uow.edu.au; ai-lha@uow.edu.au; ai-smah@uow.edu.au; ai-soc@uow.edu.au
Email Title: Poor Academic Practice - Report
Dear FIC Executive Officer,

I have spoken to the student about this matter and have already advised them of the outcome that will be imposed. 

	Student Number
	<Student number>

	Student Name
	<Student name>

	Subject Name
	<Subject name>

	Subject Code
	<Subject Code>

	Campus
	<Campus>

	Assessment Task  - Title
	< Assessment Task  - Title >

	Assessment Task  - Weighting
	< Assessment Task  - Weighting >

	What did the student do? Briefly explain
	< What did the student do? Briefly explain >

	What outcome was imposed
	· Academic Integrity Module (Mandatory)
Delete those below that aren’t relevant

· Warning issued to the student
· Student required to resubmit/resit the assessment without penalty

· Student asked to provide additional material to support the assessment

· A mark penalty of <insert details> was imposed.* 


*This should be no more than 5% of the total subject mark or 10% of the available marks for the assessment. The penalty cannot result in the student receiving a technical fail for the subject and the penalty cannot be more than the value of the assessment item.
Regards,
<YOUR NAME>

Subject Coordinator
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